
  
 
 
November 30, 2022 
 
BY RESS and EMAIL  
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi   
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Email: registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi; 
 
RE: APPLICATION BY ALECTRA UTILITIES CORPORATION FOR DISTRIBUTION RATES 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2023 (EB-2022-0185)  
  
On August 3, 2022, Alectra Utilities filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or 
the “Board”) under Section 78 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 as amended and pursuant 
to the OEB’s Filing Requirements for Incentive Rate-setting Applications seeking approval for 
electricity distribution rates, and other charges, effective January 1, 2023.  The Board assigned 
File Number EB-2022-0185 to the Application. 
 
The Board issued a Draft Decision and Rate Order (“the Draft Decision”) on this matter on 
November 24, 2022. The Board directed Alectra Utilities to advise the OEB, in writing, of any 
concerns (e.g., typographical or transposition errors, omissions, need for clarification, etc.) with 
respect to the Draft Decision, by December 1, 2022.  
 
Alectra Utilities has reviewed the Draft Decision and rate order and has no concerns. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Christine E. Long 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Christine.long@alectrautilities.com 
 
cc:  Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 


